
 

Commission on Aging 

Lebanon Senior Center  

Special Meeting 

 

Tuesday, March 10, 2020  1:00pm 

 

 

 

Present: Bonnie LeBlanc, Gary Rockefeller, , Geri McCaw, Liz Shilosky, 

Jane Cady, Donna Lennox and Darlene Hathaway  

 

Also Attending:  Darcy Battye 

Absent: Marion Russo , Jim Donnelly 

 

Meeting called to order at 1:00 pm by Bonnie LeBlanc 

 

Approval of Minutes  Minutes from February 11th special meeting were 

presented.  Motion made by Geri McCaw and seconded by Jane Cady to 

accept minutes as read and approved, with 2 abstentions (and 2 corrections) 

 

Correspondence:  n/a 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  The budgets remaining for the center and for 

transportation are both on target at this time. 

 

Reports: 

Director Darcy Battye:  Transportation use and the lunch attendance are a bit 

lower at this time.  We hope to make known to the general public that we are 

available to be of assistance to seniors who need to remain at home such as 

food, medications etc.  Our new van will be available sometime this Fall.  It 

is possible that there could be closings and cancellations of events in the 

near future because of the coronavirus situation. 

 

Bingo: 

There were 30 in attendance at Bingo recently.  We also have Bingo on 

Friday the 13
th

 at 1:00pm. 

 

Trips: 

The next trip will be to Lancaster Pa. 

 



 

 

 

Friends: 

The Friends are busy working on their Tag Sale for May 2
nd

.  They have 

created a new scholarship of $500 to be awarded to a graduating senior who 

is entering the field of geriatrics or medical.  There will be a Volunteer 

Lunch on April 17
th

 to honor and thank all our hard working and dedicated 

volunteers. 

 

Old Business: 

 

New Business: 

Liz Shilosky presented the committee with a first draft of a handout to 

inform the public of the exact mission and purpose of our group.  She will 

meet with others in this group to further expand on the presentation of this 

handout to the public. 

Public Forum: 

 

 

Adjourn:   

Motion to adjourn at 1:49pm was made by Geri McCaw and seconded by 

Liz shilosky. All present were in agreement.  Our next meeting will be a 

regular meeting on April 14, 2020 at 1:00pm 

 

 

Respectfully submitted 

Donna Lennox 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


